
 
   

  
      

   
 

  
 

                  
                  

     
 

  
 

    
          

 
   

 
 

From: SPDC <SPDC@environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Sent: 24 July 2023 09:01 
To: Planning Consultation (DPD) 
Subject: RE: Silverton Neighbourhood Plan Regulation 16 re-consultation 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Categories: Rep 

Good morning, 

Thank you for your email relating to the Regulation 16 version of the Silverton Neighbourhood Plan and the re-
consultation on the Environment Report. We do not have further comments to make so please take our previous 
correspondence to still stand. 

Kind regards, 

Sustainable Places Planning Advisor 
Environment Agency | Manley House, Kestrel Way, Exeter EX2 7LQ 

Email: SPDC@environment-agency.gov.uk 


